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Route of the proposed Interstate Reliability Project

You’re Invited to an Open House for 
The Proposed Interstate Reliability Project

September 28, 2011
6:00 – 8:00 pm
Burrillville Middle School
2220 Broncos Highway
Harrisville, RI

You are welcome to by stop anytime between 6 pm and 8 pm.
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Dear Neighbors,

To strengthen the reliability of the regional electric system, 

National Grid is proposing to add a 345-kilovolt transmission line

in the existing utility rights-of-way through the towns of North

Smithfield and Burrillville, RI. The proposed Interstate Reliability

Project is part of the New England East-West Solution (NEEWS), a

group of transmission projects designed to strengthen reliability in

southern New England.

Please attend an Open House anytime between 6 and 8 pm to:

n Meet the Interstate Reliability Project team

n Learn about the project and permitting timeline

n View the proposed route and other informational displays

n Have your questions addressed

If you have any questions please contact: 

Margaret Neves, Stakeholder Relations Manager 

National Grid

(800) 559 0241

margaret.neves@us.ngrid.com
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(800) 559-0241 www.interstatereliability.com
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